
Tender Cancellation Notice 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please be informed that Tender No: DHS/P/WW/40/23 for the procurement of 

Chlorpheniramine Injection 10mg/1ml (Chlorphenamine), which was 
previously published on our website and in the "Sunday Observer" newspaper 

on 24.03.2024, is hereby cancelled. 
All interested parties and bidders are advised that the tender process for the 

aforementioned item has been terminated. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 

 
 
 
 

 


